
The DPV Health Gender Equity and Prevention of Gender-Based Violence Team supports primary 
and secondary schools across Hume and Whittlesea to plan, implement, and evaluate their 
whole-school approach to the Victorian Government’s Respectful Relationships (RR) initiative.

RR Audit and Action Plan
Our team can support you to complete your RR 
audit and develop your action plan, review these 
documents, and provide feedback as a critical friend.

How we can support you:

Presentations and Training
Our team can deliver tailored training and presentations 
to your staff, students, and families on RR, gender equity, 
and prevention of gender-based violence related topics.

School Community Engagement
Our team can help you to raise awareness and 
understanding of RR within your school community. 
For example, through parent information sessions, 
newsletter articles, and engaging and consulting your 
community on RR initiatives.

Resources and Promotional Materials
Our team can provide your school with a range of resources 
and promotional material to support RR curriculum 
implementation and embedding of RR messages across 
your whole school. For example, RR banners and posters 
and gender equity and gender-based violence fact sheets.

Student Voice and Agency
Our team can work with your school to support the 
planning and implementation of student-led RR 
initiatives.

Curriculum Support
Our team can support your staff in the delivery of the RR 
curriculum by sharing strategies and activities that are 
fun, engaging, and effective. 

Review and Development of School Polices
Our team can support the development of new 
policies and review of existing policies to align with 
the RR whole-school approach. For example, 
Student Wellbeing and Engagement and Diversity 
and Inclusion policies.

Other DPV Health Services
Our team can link you with other DPV Health services to 
support the needs of your staff, students, and broader 
school community. To find out more, 
visit: www.dpvhealth.org.au

For more information contact
Elizabeth Sleeth
Health Promotion Officer

elizabeth.sleeth@dpvhealth.org.au

0436 302 235
https://outlook.office365.com/owa/calendar/
ElizabethSleeth@dpvhealth.org.au/bookings/




